
Make Your Call for the June 3 National Call-In Day 
 
Trade policies adopted under Fast Track have cost us millions of jobs.  
As our Representatives return to D.C., we want to welcome them with 
a stark reminder of where we need them to stand. Steelworkers and 
our allies from across the nation will be participating in a national call-
in day on Wednesday, June 3. This needs to be a big effort to send a 
strong signal. Call your Representative and tell him or her to Oppose 
Fast Track! 
 
Make sure that your local is ready to participate:  

1. Click Here to download and make copies of this notice to 
hand out to others. 

2. Take advantage of break times, shift changes and any 
other times when members can make calls. 

3. Encourage everyone in your workplace to take part. Help 
inexperienced callers by walking through the process. Remind your members that it only takes a 
moment of their time and that each and every call matters right now. Our toll-free number will 
guide callers to the right Representative’s office. 

 

Call your Representative by dialing our toll-free number: 866-202-5409 

• Say who you are and where you’re from 
• Tell them to OPPOSE Fast Track! 
• Help and encourage your co-workers and family to make a call! 

http://www.usw.org/get-involved/rapid-response/Make-Your-Call-for-the-June-3-National-Call.pdf

